
St Botolph’s Academy News  
Summer 1 Week 6 

In Gods hands we love, learn and grow.  

Academy News 

I am pleased to announce that 
we now have a  new  
governing body instead of the 
IEB. 
I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank the IEB 
for their support over the past 
two years and I know that 
they would like to pass on 
their thanks to you all for  
supporting our academy 
through the many positive 
improvements that we have 
made.  
A letter form the new chair of 
Governors will accompany this 
newsletter. 

Here to help 

Principal - Mrs D Adams 

Vice Principal—Mrs LClipsham 

Assistant Principal- Mrs E Fisher  

EYFS Leader- Mrs A Howarth 

Academy Business Manager—Mrs Simister 

Safeguarding leads –Mrs Adams, Mrs Clipsham, Mrs Toon,  

Mrs Simister, Mrs Shepherd, Mrs Howarth 

SENCo—Mrs H Shepherd 

Chair of Governors—Mr Peter Bell 

Footwear 
Thank you to those parents/carers who continue to send children 

to school in the correct footwear. They do look very smart. 
Can we please remind you that shoes are to be black and children 
are not to have heels on shoes. They are also not allowed to wear 
‘vans’ and shoes or trainers should be plain black. There will be a  

uniform check during the first week back. 
Thank you for your support, we are very proud of our 

smartness at the academy. 

Dogs 
Can we please remind parents/carers 
that dogs are not allowed on the 
school premises.  This includes carrying 
dogs in arms.  We have some children 
who are afraid of all dogs 
(even small ones).   
Thank you. 

Christian Values 
Our  Christian value theme for this half term is:  

Relationships 

God sometimes takes us into troubled waters, 
not to drown us but to cleanse us. 

 

Contact us: 01977 677494       info@stbotolphsacademy.co.uk  www.stbotolphsacademy.co.uk 

A note from Mrs Adams: 

As we come to the end of another incredibly busy half term, I am really pleased to confirm that 
we have successfully transferred to our new  multi academy trust– Enhance. As you know, we have 
been working closely with them as associate members for a year now and, as a small trust, we are 
able to share good practice across the schools. Please google the trust to see which other schools 
are included. As a new school, we have only changed our name slightly and will now be known as St 
Botolphs CE Academy—without the Knottingley part on the title. It will take a little time to change 
the signage  around the academy so please bear with us. 

Have a lovely half term holiday and remember that we re open on Tuesday 5th June. 
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Monday 4th June—INSET day 

Tuesday 5th June—School opens for summer 2. 

Wednesday 13th June—Photographer in school (class photos) 

Friday 15th June—Year 5/6 trip 

Thursday 21st June—Year 1/2 trip 

Friday 22nd June—Year 3/4 trip 

Monday 25th June—KS1 sports day 

Tuesday 26th June—EYFS sports day 

Thursday 28th June—KS2 sports day 

Tuesday 10th July—Year 6 leavers trip 

Tuesday 10th July—Nursery graduation 

Friday 13th July—Y6 leavers Service in St Botolphs Church 

Thursday 19th July—Y6 assembly  

Friday 20th July—Coffee morning.   

Future dates for your diary 

Attendance 

 

Whole School Summer 1 Week 5 

School Target: 96%  

Academy Weekly  

Attendance:94.24 % 

Late Once:    3 

Late more than 
 once:   0 

Total Lates: 3 

Golden Eagles 98.33% 

Wolves 94.07% 

Hippos 91.00% 

Zebras 100.00% 

Penguins 88.89% 

Bears 94.81% 

Turtles 99.33% 

Giraffes 92.67% 

Gorillas 85.71% 

Lions 97.27% 

Tigers 94.50% 

Childline Number 0800 1111       Social Care Direct 0345 8503 

Whole School Summer 1 Week 6 

School Target: 

96% 
 

Academy Weekly 
Attendance: 
93.07%% 

Late Once:     3 

Late more than  

once:   0 
Total Lates: 3 

Golden Eagles 93.93% 

Wolves 91.36% 

Hippos 92.96% 

Zebras 96.54% 

Penguins 95.30% 

Bears 88.48% 

Turtles 97.04% 

Giraffes 96.67% 

Gorillas 86.11% 

Lions 95.45% 

Tigers 88.33% 

Showcases  Mobile APP 
Our school now has a new app that is available to download on 
Android or Apple smart phones or tablets. Please download it in 
order to keep up to date with events at school. On it you can 

look at photographs, check dates for the diary and receive    
notifications of news items and news letters. 

If you require any support with downloading, please ask. 
 

Android devices - go to Google Play and search for Knottingley 
St Botolph’s Academy. 

Apple devices - go to the Apple store and search for School    
Jotter. Then search for our school name. 

24.05.18 Zebras 

07.06.18 Penguins 

14.06.18 Turtles 

21.06.18 Bears 

28.06.18 Gorillas 

05.07.18 Year 5 

12.07.18 Giraffes 


